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  Juniper(r) Networks Secure Access SSL VPN
Configuration Guide Rob Cameron,Neil R.
Wyler,2011-04-18 Juniper Networks Secure Access
SSL VPN appliances provide a complete range of
remote access appliances for the smallest
companies up to the largest service providers. As
a system administrator or security professional,
this comprehensive configuration guide will allow
you to configure these appliances to allow remote
and mobile access for employees. If you manage and
secure a larger enterprise, this book will help
you to provide remote and/or extranet access, for
employees, partners, and customers from a single
platform. Complete coverage of the Juniper
Networks Secure Access SSL VPN line including the
700, 2000, 4000, 6000, and 6000 SP. Learn to scale
your appliances to meet the demands of remote
workers and offices. Use the NEW coordinated
threat control with Juniper Networks IDP to manage
the security of your entire enterprise.
  Novell's Guide to Troubleshooting eDirectory
Peter Kuo,Jim Henderson,2004-07-08 Novell
eDirectory (formerly Novell Directory Services-
NDS) is employed by system administrator to define
users on the network and links those same users to
their access rights with corporate resources,
devices like printers and security policies.
Novell eDirectory is comparable to Microsoft's
Active Directory and is designed for large-scale,
high-end directory deployments. Its strengths are
scalability and reliability, a flexible yet strong
security architecture, compatibility with key
industry standards and operating systems. Novell's
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Guide to Troubleshooting eDirectory is the
definitive source for information on eDirectory
troubleshooting techniques. It is the single stop
reference covering topics from good design to
proactive/reactive problem resolution. All of the
information presented in this book has been
gathered from hands-on, real world experiences of
the authors.
  ARM System Developer's Guide Andrew
Sloss,Dominic Symes,Chris Wright,2004-05-10 Over
the last ten years, the ARM architecture has
become one of the most pervasive architectures in
the world, with more than 2 billion ARM-based
processors embedded in products ranging from cell
phones to automotive braking systems. A world-wide
community of ARM developers in semiconductor and
product design companies includes software
developers, system designers and hardware
engineers. To date no book has directly addressed
their need to develop the system and software for
an ARM-based system. This text fills that gap.
This book provides a comprehensive description of
the operation of the ARM core from a developer’s
perspective with a clear emphasis on software. It
demonstrates not only how to write efficient ARM
software in C and assembly but also how to
optimize code. Example code throughout the book
can be integrated into commercial products or used
as templates to enable quick creation of
productive software. The book covers both the ARM
and Thumb instruction sets, covers Intel's XScale
Processors, outlines distinctions among the
versions of the ARM architecture, demonstrates how
to implement DSP algorithms, explains exception
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and interrupt handling, describes the cache
technologies that surround the ARM cores as well
as the most efficient memory management
techniques. A final chapter looks forward to the
future of the ARM architecture considering ARMv6,
the latest change to the instruction set, which
has been designed to improve the DSP and media
processing capabilities of the architecture. * No
other book describes the ARM core from a system
and software perspective. * Author team combines
extensive ARM software engineering experience with
an in-depth knowledge of ARM developer needs. *
Practical, executable code is fully explained in
the book and available on the publisher's Website.
* Includes a simple embedded operating system.
  CCNP Security VPN 642-647 Quick Reference
Cristian Matei,2011-03-07 As a final exam
preparation tool, the CCNP Security VPN 642-647
Quick Reference provides a concise review of all
objectives on the new CCNP Security VPN exam
(642-647). This eBook provides you with detailed,
graphical-based information, highlighting only the
key topics in cram-style format. With this
document as your guide, you will review topics on
deploying Cisco ASA-based VPN solutions. This
fact-filled Quick Reference allows you to get all-
important information at a glance, helping you to
focus your study on areas of weakness and to
enhance memory retention of essential exam
concepts.
  Mac OS X Power Tools Dan Frakes,2003 Expert Dan
Frakes Toiled Endlessly with OS X So You Don't
Have To...OS X expert and incurable Mac addict Dan
Frakes delved into the deepest, darkest regions of
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Apple's newest operating system to uncover the
best and most efficient ways to get things done.
The result of his tireless efforts, Mac OS X Power
Tools, takes you step-by-step through insightful
and essential tips, shortcuts, and solutions.
Filled with choice coverage on installation, the
Finder, networking, security, Unix, software, and
much more—Mac OS X Power Tools is certain to save
you countless hours (and frustration) and turn you
in to the OS X expert you've always dreamed of
becoming.Coverage includes: Foiling Finder
Frustration Setting Up Your Mac Sensationally
Mastering Mac OS and Third-Party Software
Installations Developing a Dynamic Dock Clobbering
Classic Networking and Surfing Superiorly
Connecting Conveniently and Running Remotely Fine-
Tuning Firewalls and Strengthening System Security
Utilizing UNIX See the author's website at
www.macosxpowertools.com
  Day One: Juniper Ambassadors’ Cookbook for
Enterprise ,
  Mastering Adobe Commerce Frontend Jakub
Winkler,2024-03-29 A comprehensive guide to Adobe
Commerce storefront development covering theme
creation, customization, JavaScript usage, and
optimization techniques for optimal customer
satisfaction Key Features Learn techniques for
customizing templates and layouts for an optimal
user experience Use the command-line interface for
efficient and streamlined theme development and
deployment Implement best practices for using
JavaScript and frontend optimization techniques
for improved performance and customer satisfaction
Purchase of the print or Kindle book includes a
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free PDF eBook Book DescriptionNavigating the
frontend realm of the Adobe Commerce platform can
often feel like a labyrinth, given its
multifaceted systems and intricate layering. This
book demystifies Adobe Commerce frontend
development, guiding you through its paths with
clarity and precision. You'll learn how to set up
your local environment, paving the way for a
smooth development experience and navigate the
platform's theming ecosystem, exploring layout XML
systems and the power of templates. As you
progress through the book, you'll leverage an
array of JavaScript libraries and frameworks that
Adobe Commerce boasts of, with special emphasis on
RequireJS, jQuery, Knockout.JS, and UI Components.
Additionally, you'll gain an understanding of the
intricacies of Adobe Commerce CMS, explore
frontend-related configurations in the admin
panel, and unlock the secrets of frontend
optimization. Practical exercises provided in the
book will enable you to create top-notch Adobe
Commerce sites that are functional, optimized,
user-centric, and a step ahead in the ever-
evolving frontend landscape.What you will learn
Set up your own Dockerized environment in the
Adobe Commerce platform Customize page structure
using Layout XML, templates, and a fallback system
Build and personalize system emails to match
website themes Work with various JavaScript
frameworks and libraries in the project Create and
manage content using the Adobe Commerce CMS system
Validate your solutions with the practical
examples provided Who this book is for The book is
ideal for storefront developers proficient in
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frontend technologies such as HTML, CSS, and
JavaScript, aiming to broaden their knowledge of
Adobe Commerce and Magento Open Source
applications. If you've encountered challenges
with frontend development for Adobe Commerce and
struggled to find solutions online, this book is
tailored to assist you.
  Mac OS X Help Desk Ted Landau,Dan Frakes,2004
With this updated edition, readers will find all
the smart, commonsense solutions and sound advice
they need to maintain Apple's latest operating
system. Landau offers tips for every Mac OS X
glitch under the sun, plus the grounding readers
need to turn a diagnostic eye on their own
operating systems.
  Mac OS X Help Line, Tiger Edition Ted Landau,Dan
Frakes,2005-12-20 With every update, Mac OS X
grows more powerful, more dependable, and easier
to use--and Mac OS X Tiger is no exception. But
along with the new features come fresh issues--new
areas to troubleshoot, new functionality to
unravel, and new glitches waiting to confound even
the savviest Mac users. Not to worry. Best-selling
author and Mac guru Ted Landau turns his
diagnostician's eye on Mac OS X Tiger, arming
readers with fix-it knowledge This popular fix-it
classic offers more troubleshooting information,
tips, and hacks than any other single volume.
Chock-full of detailed, understandable advice for
maintaining and troubleshooting Mac OS X Tiger,
this comprehensive reference is where users will
turn before they head to the repair shop. Readers
will find solutions for every Mac OS X problem
under the sun plus the technical grounding they
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need to turn a diagnostic eye on their own
operating systems. Filled with tips, tools, and
preventive measures, the guide includes in-depth
coverage of Library directories and folders, file
and font maintenance, crash prevention and
recovery, and more.
  Magento 2 Cookbook Ray Bogman,Vladimir
Kerkhoff,2016-03-28 Over 50 practical recipes that
will help you realize the full potential of
Magento in order to build a professional online
store About This Book Take advantage of the latest
features in Magento 2 to set up an e-commerce
store that fits your business needs Packed with
several advanced recipes, not just to manage your
online store, but to extend and design it as well
Written in a cookbook style, you can pick and
choose your recipe to carry out your day- to- day
Magento store tasks Who This Book Is For The book
is for existing Magento users who want to gain
further expertise and insights into managing,
designing, and extending their online store in
Magento to fit their business needs. Working
knowledge of Magento and basic familiarity with
programming is expected. What You Will Learn Set
up a Magento 2 project on Apache or Nginx.
Transfer your Magento 1 database to Magento 2
using the Magento 2 system tools. Boost the
performance of Magento 2 by enabling different
types of caching. Build a Magento 2 multi-store by
creating a root catalog, subdirectories, and
products. Create and manage pages, blocks, and
front-end apps. Manage your Magento store by
setting up the correct TAX rules. Design custom
themes within the Magento 2 framework. Create
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basic and advanced extensions using Magento 2. In
Detail Magento 2 is an open source e-commerce
platform that has all the functionality to
function from small to large online stores. It is
preferred by developers and merchants due to its
new architecture, which makes it possible to
extend the functionalities with plugins, a lot of
which are now created by the community. This
merchant and developer guide is packed with
recipes that cover all aspects of Magento 2. The
recipes start with simple how-to's then delve into
more advanced topics as the book progresses. We
start with the basics of setting up a Magento 2
project on Apache or Nginx. Next, you will learn
about basics including system tools and caching to
get your Magento 2 system ready for the real work.
We move on to simple tasks such as managing your
store and catalog configuration. When you are
familiar with this, we cover more complex features
such as module and extension development. Then we
will jump to the final part: advanced Magento 2
extensions. By the end of this book, you'll be
competent with all the development phases of
Magento 2 and its most common elements. Style and
approach Step by step guide for real world tasks
for Magento users to gain a more advanced insight
on managing, extending and designing their e-
commerce store to fit their business needs.
  InfoWorld ,2003-10-27 InfoWorld is targeted to
Senior IT professionals. Content is segmented into
Channels and Topic Centers. InfoWorld also
celebrates people, companies, and projects.
  Degunking Your Mac Joli Ballew,2004 Show how to
run a Macintosh efficiently and quickly by
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optimizing performance, covering such topics as
cleaning up files, uninstalling programs, cleaning
up the Dock, preventing spam, updating hardware,
and improving security.
  Towards Extensible and Adaptable Methods in
Computing Shampa Chakraverty,Anil Goel,Sanjay
Misra,2018-11-04 This book addresses extensible
and adaptable computing, a broad range of methods
and techniques used to systematically tackle the
future growth of systems and respond proactively
and seamlessly to change. The book is divided into
five main sections: Agile Software Development,
Data Management, Web Intelligence, Machine
Learning and Computing in Education. These sub-
domains of computing work together in mutually
complementary ways to build systems and
applications that scale well, and which can
successfully meet the demands of changing times
and contexts. The topics under each track have
been carefully selected to highlight certain
qualitative aspects of applications and systems,
such as scalability, flexibility, integration,
efficiency and context awareness. The first
section (Agile Software Development) includes six
contributions that address related issues,
including risk management, test case
prioritization and tools, open source software
reliability and predicting the change proneness of
software. The second section (Data Management)
includes discussions on myriad issues, such as
extending database caches using solid-state
devices, efficient data transmission, healthcare
applications and data security. In turn, the third
section (Machine Learning) gathers papers that
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investigate ML algorithms and present their
specific applications such as portfolio
optimization, disruption classification and
outlier detection. The fourth section (Web
Intelligence) covers emerging applications such as
metaphor detection, language identification and
sentiment analysis, and brings to the fore web
security issues such as fraud detection and
trust/reputation systems. In closing, the fifth
section (Computing in Education) focuses on
various aspects of computer-aided pedagogical
methods.
  7 Best Tools for Windows 7 Wahana Komputer,
  Photoshop Elements 3 Barbara Brundage,2005
Covers the features of Photoshop Elements 3,
explaining which ones work well, which ones don't,
and why, by putting each feature into a clear,
easy-to-understand context.
  Implementing NAP and NAC Security Technologies
Daniel V. Hoffman,2008-04-21 You're ready to see
through the misconceptions and misinformation
about NAP/NAC that might come your way. Here is an
excellent resource for uncovering the actual
vulnerabilities and exploits that the various
NAP/NAC types can address. - You'll find real-
world hacking scenarios, along with complete
implementation guidance for the right NAP/NAC
solution. - This guide will help you determine
what type of solution makes the most sense, based
upon the most prevalent risks in your
environment.--Jacket.
  Locking Your Cyber Front Door United States.
Congress. House. Committee on Government Reform.
Subcommittee on Technology, Information Policy,
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Intergovernmental Relations, and the Census,2005
  Clean Architecture with .NET Dino
Esposito,2024-04-14
  Macworld ,2006
  Clean Production K.B. Misra,2012-12-06 The world
has witnessed several revolutions since the dawn
of industrial revolution some two centuries ago.
During the current century itself, three
revolutions in the area of communication,
information processing and quality have taken
place and each time the standard of living of man
improved beyond predictions. But during the same
period, the world population has also phenomenally
increased dwarfing the gains achieved from the
development. Increased level of industrial
activity to meet the of humanity has caused
irreversible damage to the pristine environment
that the demand Earth once had. Economic disparity
between the haves and havenots has widened,
aggravating the situation further more. Ozone
layer depletion, warming up of Earth's atmosphere
and the pollution created by uncontrolled
industrial activity to gain economic strength are
now assuming the proportion of a catastrophe that
may eventually threaten the survival of life on
Earth. Developed countries blame the Third World
countries for the uncontrolled emissions through
burning of fossil fuels and for wasting precious
resources of energy by using inefficient and
uneconomical technologies, while the developed
countries are equally responsible for avoidable
oV,er-consumption and for the wastage of resources
and energy and for not sharing the improved and
efficient technologies with the developing
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countries. Thus the wastage by both these set of
countries continues unabated. After all, resources
of the world are finite and are meant to be shared
by all its inhabitants.
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